
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Auburn Residents  

FROM: Public Services 

RE:   Public Services Weekly Report  

DATE:  Week Ending April 15, 2016 

 

Public Services 

 2016 Reclamation Project (Townsend Brook Road, Pettingill Park)- project has 

been awarded to Gendron & Gendron, start date anticipated for early May 

 2016 Reconstruction Project ( Highland Ave)- project to be advertised for bid 

early May 

 2016 MPI Project (South Main Street)- project has been awarded to Gendron & 

Gendron, start date anticipated for early May 

 Summer Street Extension- project has been awarded to Pike Industries, start date 

anticipated for end of April 

 Barker Mill Trail- project has been awarded to Longchamps, start date  

anticipated for end of April 

 Stormwater Compliance- on-going 

 Hillcrest Ave Retaining Wall- project to be awarded to Skid Steer,  start date next 

week 

 Tree Inventory- project has been awarded to Davey Resource Group, start date 

early May 

 2017 Hampshire Street Reconstruction- Gorrill Palmer has been selected for 

Consultant Services.  Survey has been completed. 

 Hotel Road Culvert Replacement- a grant application has been submitted for the 

replacement of the culverts at the Taylor Brook crossing 

 Crews assisted the Arena with set up/chairs for Garden Bros Circus that came to 

town 

 Crews were out installing fence at Lakeview 1 

 Crews assisted maintenance at Hasty and Ingersoll this week 

 The basin cleaning crew worked on 3’s run 

 Cold patching continues throughout the City 

 Sidewalk sweeping continues 

 The arborist crew set up for ongoing tree work 
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 Crews were out at Chestnut Field preparing the Ballfields, adding bases and 

building lax field.  

 Crews were out grading road Butler Hill Rd. 

 Crews continue to repair laws throughout the city 

 Litter patrol continues around the Veterans Bridge, Downtown area and Parks 

 Residents along with the Com Center continue to call to have deceased animals 

picked up throughout the City. 

 Our Inventory Technician  continues the maintenance of small implements along 

with the distribution of tools and PPE.  

 Sign work around the city continues; replacing and or fixing faded and damaged 

signs.  

 Crews continue their due diligence on basin and sink hole repair.  

 The Excavation Technician was busy marking out dig safe’s, inspecting both 

private and street excavations, reviewing and issuing Fill, Drive Opening permits 

as well as billing and continues GIS work.  

 The work at the Knight House is complete; Crews have begun working on the 

shoe shop brick sidewalk due to heaving caused by tree roots. The City Arborist 

looked it over and gave approval to cut the root (it will not kill the tree) 

 There was comprehensive training on all the new yellow iron (equipment) new 

loader, excavator and low boy trailer 

 Road grading program has begun on the 12th and will continue thru completion 

starting at the North end to South end 

 Cooperative work orders between highway and recreation as well as road work, 

field work and building maintenance along with janitorial are being completed. 

 Striping will begin on Sunday April 17th,  9:00 PM to 5:00 AM, working on the 

main arterials. Crosswalks and arrows to begin in May and will continue 

throughout the month. All striping work is dependent upon the weather.  

 

  


